

Friday 12th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

To mark the Queen's Platinum Jubilee, there is an additional Bank Holiday in May 2022 that takes place during our May half term week. As a result, schools have been given the authority to decide when this additional Bank Holiday can be taken during the academic year. Therefore, our additional Bank Holiday for children and staff will be on Friday 27th May 2022.

We will, therefore, break up for May half term on Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> May 2022, at normal time.

Yours sincerely

Scott Nicholls

Head of School

